
Antonia Hover 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
10/6/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 14284-2025 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Monday, October 6, 2025 2:57 PM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGnffin@psc.state.fi. us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Monday, October 06, 2025 1:01 PM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 2025001 1 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Monday, October 6, 2025 12:44 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; ¡amest32507@gmail.com 
Subject: PSC Contact Form 

Contact from a Web user regarding - General Comment/Question 

Contact Information: 

Category: General Comment/Question 
Name: James Little 
Company: 
Primary Phone: 4482260014 
Secondary Phone: 
Email Address: jamest32507@gmail.com 
Response requested? no 
Comments: 

FPL of Northwest Florida should not be granted a rate increase. They are a monopoly and gouging people that 
are on fixed incomes. Increase of $3 for 2026 and $8 by 2029 is ridiculous and taking advantage of people. 
They control the whole state of Florida. Give the citizens a break on rate increases. 
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